Dear Classmates,

What fun last weekend was and how wonderful to see all of you again! I know that I speak for the whole Reunion Committee in thanking you for coming; your participation is what made it such a memorable event for all of us. And we certainly did make memories....greeting classmates after many years at the Maurer's beautiful home on Friday evening, some football "star" recognition at the game, trying to locate a favorite (or not so favorite) classroom at the high school on Saturday, the school bus trip down Memory Lane, "strolling" at the Country Club, and sunshine on River Road Farm for our Farewell Brunch...complete with prancing horses. An especially warm thank you to Phyllis and Bruce Maurer and Ruth Elliott Holmes for their generosity and hospitality in hosting the Friday cocktail party and the Sunday brunch for us all. Your "class spirit" was above and beyond and lifted the 50th reunion celebration into the exceptional category!

As Bob Petersen mentioned at the Reunion, we do have a couple of follow on pieces of information and requests.

Requests:

- 1. Please notify one of us on the committee if you move or change your email address. That way we can keep a good record of where everyone is and can contact you when it's time for the next get together.
- 2. <u>The Survey</u>: There is a form attached and if you haven't sent back your survey, please do so before October 15th so that your information can be included in the Memory Book. Please note: The Survey information is different from what you put on the website. You do not need to answer every question...this is not a test! Just answer the ones you are comfortable with and want to share with classmates. Directions for mailing back to Susan are on the form. If you prefer, you can complete the interactive version of the form which will be at the end of this email and then forward it to Susan at read.susan@gmail.com

Information:

- 1. <u>Pictures</u>: Please send any pictures of the reunion (any of the events) to Steve Winter at steve@greatmaine.com Steve will post these on the website and will also work with Susan to select pictures for the Memory Book so don't hesitate to send your favorites.
- 2. <u>Website:</u> Steve will keep the website up for some time, so if you have not done a web page and would like to do so, it is not too late!
- 3. <u>Memory Book</u>: The Survey Forms are being used to make the Memory Book a very special reminder of our reunion as well as a way for each of us to continue to keep in touch. The books are on schedule to be completed and mailed to you prior to the end of the year. There is no additional cost for the book. We were able to keep our reunion costs relatively low and because

of that effort coupled with the donations by generous classmates we will be able to send each of you one as well as mail one to classmates who responded but were not able to attend.

4. <u>Roster</u>: The most recent version of the class roster is attached. Please save this one as some addresses and emails are updated.

Our very best wishes for good health, happiness and old friendships until we meet next time!

Your Reunion Committee:

Susan Bascom Read
Janet Brown Ritch
Jeanne Cahill Steiner (Reunion Coordinator)
Judi Gibson Dunlap (Ex-officio)
Bob Petersen
Karen Redford Smethurst
Karen Shalline Fiedler
Steve Winter

Concord Carlisle High School- Class of 1963 50th Reunion Questionnaire

Please **forward** questionnaire to the Reunion Committee at: read.susan@gmail.com by October 15, 2013

Name at CCHS:	Name Now:
Mailing Address:	City, State and Zip:
Phone:	Email:
Name of spouse, partner/significant other	
Names of children	
How many grandchildren	
How many great grandchildren	

Brag a little. Tell us about yourself and/or your family.	
Post-CCHS education highlights	
Where have you lived?	
Military experience	
Career Information	
Interests/pastimes	
What is your proudest achievement?	
What is your favorite high school memory?	
Who was your favorite teacher at CCHS? Why?	
What is your biggest high school secret?	
How have you changed since CCHS?	
What would you like your old classmates to know about you?	
Are there any life lessons or words of wisdom you would like to share with your classmates?	
What is your all time favorite song and group?	
What is your favorite place in the world, and why?	
What are the top three items on your personal Bucket List?	

Please send us a picture for our Memory Book. It should be in jpg format and you can email it along with the survey. Please also make sure to identify the picture with your name.

Thanks so much!